


[bookmark: _GoBack]


TO: Jason Horne (Purchasing)

FROM: Ryan Cowley

DATE: 4/29/2020


Over the course of the last year election integrity and security have been at the forefront of minds of the American people. In Weber County we have worked hard to develop robust layers of protections to keep our elections secure. 

We currently contract with K&H Lithographers to print and mail our ballots. Over this time period we have developed policies, procedures, and standardized interfaces unique to K&H to ensure that our ballots are secure and that voters receive the right materials, correct ballot style in a timely manner, and that the data we exchange with our vendors is secure.  This relationship has benefitted the public interest.

The integration with K&H includes our process for proofing ballots, printing test decks, pulling voter data from VISTA, building elections in Agilis, and exchanging data in a secure manner.  Confidence from our office and the public is high because of the processes and procedures that have been developed in conjunction with K&H.  

Elections have become extremely contentious and high profile.  At this point, we feel it is in the public interest to maintain a consistent, trusted ballot printing partner over the next two federal election cycles, which also promise to be contentious and high profile.  We believe it to be in the best interest of our voters to renew our contract with K&H for an additional four years (through the 2024 presidential election), at which time the contract would be opened up for bid through an RFP.  
Weber County Elections
#WinninginWeber
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